
           BORONIA PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

113 PITTWATER ROAD, HUNTERS HILL, 2110 
Telephone:  9817-2778, 9816 5346   

Email:  boroniapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

4 September 2019 

2019 RYDE SCHOOLS’ SPECTACULAR 
Primary School Ticket Allocation  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Management Committee of the Ryde Schools’ Spectacular have allocated a limited number of tickets 
for the performance at the Sydney Opera House on Thursday, October 24, 2019.  We are able to offer at 
least two tickets per student involved in the performance from Boronia Park PS. Seating at the Concert Hall 
of the Sydney Opera House is limited and this way every family involved in the concert has the opportunity 
of purchasing at least two tickets. 
 
Tickets will be sold in the playground on Tuesday September 17 from 8:30am.    
 
Tickets for the 2019 concert are $50 each and they include the program.  Correct amount in cash is the 
only payment method available. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any ticketing 
queries. 
 
Many thanks for your support and assistance. 

 
 

Mrs Nylund        Mrs Stanford 
Extra-curricular Coordinator     Principal 
 

 
 

TICKET ORDER FORM 
2019 RYDE SCHOOLS’ SPECTACULAR  

 
 

 
Student Name: ………………………………………………………………….       Class:  ………..…………… 
 
 
Parent Name: ……………………………………………………………………    Mobile:………………………. 
 
 
Number of tickets paid for (cash): ……………………   
 
 
I would definitely like to purchase _____________ more tickets if they become available.  
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